
Helicopter Landing at Brooks Field – October 19, 2018 
 
On Friday, October 19, 2018 at approximately 1 p.m. (weather permitting) a Chinook helicopter 
will land on Brooks Field located between Boyer Building, Dutcher Hall and Brooks Gymnasium.   
The Millersville Army ROTC has a Ranger competition at Fort Dix, NJ and the Chinook will pick up three 

ROTC students and a staff member.  
 

For everyone’s safety, a perimeter will be established.  Pedestrians and onlookers should stay 
behind the barrier tape and remain a safe distance from the helicopter. Also, for anyone 
walking by the field and for those watching the helicopter land and take off, be aware that 
small objects such as sticks, gravel, dirt, leaves, etc., will be thrown through the air when the 
helicopter is landing and taking off.  Please take appropriate precautions to protect yourself, 
especially your eyes.  


